
From: jada56@gmail.com [mailto:jada56@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 3:55 PM 
To: Koopman Samantha <Samantha.Koopman@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: HB 2027 
 
Please share with your committee members my extreme opposition to this very special interest 
legislation, which would prohibit the Bend Parks and Recreation District from completing the Deschutes 
River Trail to the US Forest Service land on the south boundary of Bend.  This connection has been long 
envisioned and its funding was part of the bond funds that Bend voters approved in 2012.   The 
community has long been engaged with the park district on the shape and nature of the Deschutes River 
Trail.  It holds a very special place for all of us who live here.  If I had my way, this bill would never again 
see the light of day.  Thank you. 
 
Janice Adair-Simmons 
Bend OR 
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